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5th November 2012

FROM ANNE LIZZ 
TO SPONSOR MARGARET VALDIMARS 
Dear Sponsor Margaret,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from Anne Lizz, a little brown girl, shy but makes friends!
In these three months Anne has been well in health without any problem. She is waiting for me to buy her baby doll to play with and  her friends. She is growing taller and beautiful. She always like to smile. 
Anne Lizz is promising you to do well and go to the next class in 2013.

She likes to play Kora and jumping over the rope.

She is humble. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

